February 27, 2020

RE:	COVID-19 Outbreak Response Plan

The health and safety of our participants is our top priority. 
Therefore, as we all consume information across a wide range of outlets including the media, vendors, and social media channels, it is vital for all of us to remain aware and responsive to the ever-changing status of the COVID-19 outbreak. 
Rest assured, we are in contact with health officials and others in our industry and we continue to monitor the situation. We will rely upon the Florida Department of Health or other state agencies, as well as the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the WHO for guidance.
At this time, there are no actions currently suggested for our operations and we look forward to seeing you! However, as recommended by the World Health Organization, we ask that you “stay home if you feel unwell … and follow the directions of your local health authority.”
We encourage you to seek guidance from health agencies for up-to-date information:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Florida Department of Health COVID-19 update page 
The latest updates from the WHO on the virus
The WHO’s recommendations for the public to reduce exposure
A live-tracker of the spread of the disease from Johns Hopkins University. 



